
I lead the monitoring and research program, the Ferric Chloride treatment system, the carp 
management program, and the aquatic plant management program for the Watershed. In addition,  
I work with District partners and consultants to implement and achieve water quality goals and 
share information to make informed watershed management decisions.  

I joined the Watershed in March of 2018 after working with Three Rivers Park District, where I 
monitored stormwater runoff and lake water quality. I grew up in Bloomington, MN and have a B.S. 
in Environmental Science from University of Minnesota Duluth. 

Fun facts: 2021 regional carp flyfishing champion, 2022 PLSLWD muffin bake-off winner 

 


